
Animal adoption fair in Kings
Beach
The  Wylie  Animal  Rescue  Foundation  (WARF)  has  rescued
thousands of animals from certain death, but millions more
were not so lucky and died — unloved and unwanted–in shelters
across the country. The recent downturn in the economy has put
even more pets on death row.

To help find homes for these dogs and cats, WARF is conducting
a special Adoption Fair on Sept. 18 from 11am to 4pm hosted by
Scraps Dog Bakery at 8675 North Lake Blvd. in Kings Beach.

A collection of adoptable dogs and cats will appear in person
at the Adoption Fair — and when making an adoption at the
fair, adopters will save money on fees when adopting those
pets most in need. The Prizes for Pitties Program, offers a
savings of $50 off the adoption of a pit bull or pit mix. The
Senior for Senior program allows adopters over 55 to waive the
adoption fee when they adopt a dog or cat over seven years of
age. And, there is a discount of $50 on adult cat adoptions.
All  dog  adopters  will  receive  the  training  book  Family
Friendly  Dog  Training,  by  Patricia  McConnell  along  with
additional training handouts and a large Kong toy.

All of the money received by WARF is applied solely to helping
animals.  Tax-deductable  donations  are  always  needed  and
appreciated.

For more information, log on or call (775) 833.2319 or (530)
546.2725.
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